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Subject: Radioactive waste export from Hungary to Russia 

Ref.: Your letter to Commissioner Oettinger dated 26 November 2013 

Dear Mrs Rivasi, 

thank; you for your above-mentioned letter to Commissioner G.H. Oettinger com­
municating to the Commission the information Nuclear Transparency Watch has 
received regarding the export of high-level waste from Hungary to Mayak in Russia. 
Commissioner G. H. Oettinger asked me to reply directly to your questions. 

Information on this subject has been brought to the attention of the Commission. This 
information is currently being analysed. Based on the outcome of the assessment, the 
Commission may decide appropriate follow-up steps. 

Yours sincerely, 
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